
 

  

Beginning OCTOBER 1, 2017 the waste collection service in Vanderhoof will be changing. 

OLD PICKUP DAY  NEW PICKUP DAY 

TUESDAY → TUESDAY 

WEDNESDAY → TUESDAY 

THURSDAY → WEDNESDAY 

NORTHSIDE → WEDNESDAY 

New for NORTHSIDE! 
The District of Vanderhoof is now offering waste collection service to all residents 

North of the river (within municipal boundaries) on Wednesdays. Call us to sign up! 

 

The size of bin will determine the annual user fee 

(see figure). The senior citizen and early payment 

discounts will be applied to these rates. 

 

 

 

 

  

Community Notice – Waste Collection 
 

Annual cost for pick-up 

  Large        Medium     Small 

  $200       $135        $75 

Have a question? Want to sign up? 

• Come to the District Office at 160 Connaught Street  

• Call us at 250 567 4711 

On collection day, bins must be placed no further than 1 metre from the roadside 

and must be on the street by 8:00am. 

Residents are responsible for the replacement cost if the bin is lost or stolen, and 

for keeping their bins clean and secure, and returning their bins to their property 

after collection. All bins have an electronic ID tag that is linked to your specific 

property, and must stay at the assigned residence even if you move.   

If damage or vandalism of the bins results from negligence, residents will be 

responsible for obtaining a new bin from the District and paying the replacement 

cost. Please call 250-567-4711 to report your issue. 

 



 

 

 

Beginning OCTOBER 1, 2017 the waste collection service in Vanderhoof will be changing. 

Please see the map below to determine your new pickup day. 

Community Notice – Waste Collection 
 


